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28 April 2023 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Next Friday afternoon we are celebrating our fantastic 
outcome following our church inspection. The children will 
have a free afternoon doing various activities in the yard and 
in the hall. They have also requested pizza and coca-cola. 
Please feel free to join us and celebrate with your child at 
2.45pm. 
 
 
Friday Collective Worship 9.10-9.40 
Please remember all parents are welcome to attend our celebratory collective worship on a 
Friday. It starts at 9.10 (parents take a seat in the hall after the children go into school) and it 
is usually finished by 9.40. During this time a few children from each class are presented with 
a certificate. Mr Hetherington presents attendance data and the winning class receive a 
trophy. We sing and say the school prayer. Please join us if you are free.  
 
 
Waste not, want not. 
We have a large food basket in the school entrance. Please feel free to take what you need 
or donate what you have in surplus.  
 
We also have a lot of lost property and rarely used school uniform. Please speak to Mrs 
Scott if your child needs extra uniform. If you have uniform that no longer fits your child, 
please donate it to school for someone else to wear.  
 
 

Important Dates- School is closed  
Monday  1 May   BANK HOLIDAY 
Monday  8 May   BANK HOLIDAY (King’s Coronation 6 May) 
Friday   26 May   TRAINING DAY 
 
Monday 29 May – Friday 2 June    HALF-TERM HOLIDAY  
 

 
YR6 National Tests (SATs) Important news 
YR6 will be completing their national tests very soon with the first test on 
Tuesday 9 May. Please make sure your child attends school every day in 
preparation for the tests.     
 
 
Enjoy the weekend 
S Furno  
Head Teacher 


